Community Unit School District 303

Facility Operations

May 31, 2018

Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

It has been determined by the Illinois Department of Public Health and the Federal
Environmental Protection Agency that asbestos is a potential health hazard, and pre-cautions
should be taken to avoid disturbing any asbestos containing materials. In accordance with these
findings, St. Charles Community Unit School District #303 maintains and periodically updates
an Asbestos Management Plan.

The AHERA law requires that a visual surveillance of asbestos containing areas be completed
every six months, and a re-inspection conducted every three years. As required, St. Charles
Community Unit School District # 303 buildings will be inspected for asbestos in June 2018. The
three year inspection was completed December 2015 and will be conducted again December
2018. Any evidence of disturbance or change in condition will be documented in the
Management plan as required.

The Inspection/Management Plan is available for public review at the Transportation and
Maintenance Building located at 901 S. Peck Road in St. Charles, Illinois 60175. Should you
wish to review the plans, please call to make an appointment at (331) 228-5197.
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John Baird
Assistant Superintendent K-12 Operations
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“‘Empowering and Inspiring ALL”

901 S. Peck Road e St. Charles e IL e 60175 ¢ (331) 228-5239 « Fax (331) 228-2070 e www.d303.org



